

**From:** [REDACTED]  
**To:** [SizewellC](#)  
**Subject:** Submission - Snape PC  
**Date:** 07 April 2021 10:50:54  
**Attachments:** [Dear PINS - EDF Deadline 2.docx](#)

---

Dear PINs,  
please find attached submission from Snape PC,  
Given the submission I would also ask for the opportunity to speak at the scheduled preliminary hearing 14th April on the specific point around timings of the DCOs.

Regards  
Tim Beach



To: [sizewellc@planninginspectorate.gov.uk](mailto:sizewellc@planninginspectorate.gov.uk)

Dear Planning Inspectorate (Ms McKay),

**Response to Deadline B from Snape Parish Council – UR 20026207**

Our Parish Council is involved in the SPR examination which has now been extended by 3 months until early July. Our resources are fully stretched and given the cumulative effects of the pandemic and the volume of material on both applications that needs to be reviewed and responses prepared, this will make it extremely difficult for us to be as involved in the Sizewell DCO to the extent we wish. We consider this will disadvantage our Parish and those we represent. We therefore urge you to delay the start of the Sizewell C examination.

Regards

Tim Beach  
Snape PC